Special Meeting
Sealed Proposals were taken by the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors at a
special meeting to be held on Friday January 22, 2010, 10:00 AM at the Shenango
Township Municipal Building, 1000 Willowbrook Road, New Castle, PA for the
purpose of opening sealed proposals for a single axle dump truck.
Supervisors Bob Peters and William Albertini present.

The following proposals were opened;

Seigworth Road Supply 1999 4900 Series, 27,000 Miles with plow and spinner
spreader. $22,00.00

Valley Ford 2008 Ford F 750 $72,801.40
Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to award the bid to Seigworth pending
further review.

Public Comment

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr, Albertini to adjourn.



